[bookmark: _GoBack]If you can recall the Queen’s birth or her Coronation then we invite you to join us for a


‘Tea for the Queen’

2.30pm on Friday 10th June 
at 
Crudwell CE Primary School

Please contact the school on 01666 577357 or admin@crudwell.wilts.sch.uk  if you would like to join us – or complete one of the flyers and return to us. 

Make sure you let us know of any dietary needs and your contact details. 

If you would like the support of a family member please let us know so that we can cater for them too. 

